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The Governor should NOT have the power to a United States senator when a 

vacancy occurs. That’s an overreach of power! The position should be voted on by 

citizens of Oregon. The Governor race is usually a very close race and is usually won 

by less than 5%, meaning almost half of Oregonians disagree with the candidate who 

won. Oregonians are very divided on politics and everything should be voted on not 

left up to one party or person that barely has the majority.  


